
 

 

 

  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

ROY COOPER  JAMES H. TROGDON, III 
GOVERNOR   SECRETARY 
 

Mailing Address: 

NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

DIVISION FOUR OFFICE  

POST OFFICE BOX 3165 

WILSON,   NC     27895 

Telephone: (252) 640-6400 

Fax: (252) 234-6174 

Customer Service:  1-877-368-4968 

 

Website: www.ncdot.gov 

Location: 

509 WARD BOULEVARD 

WILSON, NC  27895 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 

 

Subject:  Invitation to Bid on Division Contract 

Project Description:  DD00326 
 

The North Carolina Department of Transportation is requesting bids for Modular Joints 

Replacement in Northampton and Halifax Counties.   
 

PRE-BID MEETING 
  

A mandatory pre-bid meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 12, 2020 at 2:00 PM in the 

Division Four Conference Room located at 509 Ward Blvd. in Wilson. Bids received from 

companies which are absent from the pre-bid meeting will not be considered. 
 

The Contractor shall visit the storage site prior to the Mandatory Pre-bid Conference to inventory 

the stored materials to determine any additional materials required to complete the work as detailed. 

Please see the Notes to Contractor in the Proposal for additional information. 
 

Bids must be submitted using the AASHTOWare Project Bids software through Bid Express®.  

You will only have one method of submission.  Bids must be submitted by 2:00 PM on Tuesday, 

February 25, 2020.  The DBE_NC file and the EBSX files are on the Bid Express® website.  An 

electronic copy of the proposal may be downloaded at 

https://connect.ncdot.gov/letting/Pages/Division.aspx.  
 

The North Carolina Department of Transportation, in accordance with the provisions of Title VI of 

the Civil Rights of 1964 (78 Stat.252) and the Regulations of the Department of Transportation (49 

C.F.R., Part 21), issued pursuant to such act, hereby notifies all bidders that it will affirmatively 

insure that the contract entered into pursuant to this notice will be awarded to the lowest responsible 

bidder without discrimination on the grounds of sex, race, color, or national origin. 
 

It is the bidder’s responsibility to check the previously noted website for any and all addendums 

that may be posted for these  projects.  Bids submitted without posted addendums will be rejected. 
 

For further information or questions, please contact me by phone at 252-640-6433 or by email at 

vpgardner@ncdot.gov. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Vickie P. Gardner 

Division 4 Proposals Engineer 

 

1/31/2020

http://www.ncdot.gov/
http://www.ncdot.gov/doh/operations/division4/
mailto:vpgardner@ncdot.gov

		2020-01-31T06:12:39-0800
	Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.docusign.com




